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On July 30, 2019, Industrial Management students from the Faculty of
Industrial Technology adjusted the freshmen orientation activity and did the
volunteer activity at Rajathiwas Viharn Temple. In addition, on July 31, 2019,
students participated in the volunteer activity “We Do Good by Heart” around Tha

Wasukri Canal by cooperating with Dusit District Office. The opening ceremony of

this volunteer activity was at 8.00 a.m. at Wat Thewarat Kunchorn School.
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